
 

 

 

 

 

 

What : Parents and girls are invited to a 
meeting to form new troops in your 
community! 

When : Tuesday, January 9, 2018, 3:45 
p.m. 

Where :  Lunada Bay Elementary  
520 Paseo Lunado, Palos Verdes 
Estates, Ca 90274 

Questions : Contact Alyssa Gallo at 
agallo@girlscoutsla.org or 

agallo@girlscoutsla.org

The Girl Scouts of Greater LA is not 
related to, sponsored by or endorsed 
by the Palos Verdes Peninsula 
Unified School District.
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